
Maison & Objet Paris September 2020 

Normally we go twice a year to Maison & Objet in Paris, to show our newest collection. Sadly due to 

the COVID-19 it is not possible to attend in September 2020.  

But even though the fair has been canceled, we are happy that we can still share our passion with 

you!  

And ofcourse we would like to welcome you to our showroom in Nijmegen, or on our webshop 

www.dmw.nu.  

Since this year we can also show you some of our taxidermy products online on the MOM platform 

of Maision & Objet.  

We are an official award-winning taxidermy company. From our atelier we are able to handle your 

taxidermy and interior needs to high professional standards. We work with 5 qualified taxidermists 

an 1 entomologist. 

We offer taxidermy, science, natural history items and other interior decoration, for example 

mounted mammals, birds, exotic butterflies, insects, fossils, minerals, decorative shells, skulls, 

skeletons and other curiosities.  

Please, register on our B2B website in order to gain access to the B2B prices. We will activate your 

account as soon as possible.  

Hopefully, we can welcome you in January 2021 again in Paris! 

Kind regards, 

Lara Lem & Nicolette Naphausen 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

www.dmw.nu 

0031 24 360 05 06 

info@dmw.nu  

 

http://www.dmw.nu/
https://mom.maison-objet.com/en/brand/12130/dmw-nu-taxidermy-interior
https://www.dmw.nu/index.php?route=account/register
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